SPECIAL MEETING - BOARDS OF FINANCE/SELECTMEN
PROPOSED TOWN BUDGET FOR 2014-2015

The Boards of Finance and Selectmen will meet on Monday, April 7th, 2014 at 5:00 p.m. in the
Selectmen's Office to discuss the proposed General Fund and Capital Nonrecurring Fund budgets
for the 2014-2015 fiscal year.

Dated at Washington, Connecticut, this 26th day of March, 2014.



